
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

SB 2260 is not practical at all. As a teacher, so many things change from day to 

day. If we are required to have lessons planned out a week in advance, posted, 

and stick to it, that would not be realistic. There are times when many students 

are absent, meaning I have to change my plans for the day. There are also 

times when I have to reteach a lesson because a majority of students didn’t 

understand it, or even teach it over multiple days. The purpose of teaching is to 

make sure students get the best education possible throughout the school year. 

To accomplish this, teachers need flexibility. This bill takes away the flexibility. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sasha Peck 

6th Grade ELA Teacher 


